
  about 1330 #  Expanded Dictionary Study

  about 1330 # dierchomai {dee-er'-khom-ahee}; from 1223 and
2064; to traverse (literally): -- come, depart, go ({about},
abroad, everywhere, over, through, throughout), pass (by, over,
through, throughout), pierce through, travel, walk through.[ql

  abroad 1330 # dierchomai {dee-er'-khom-ahee}; from 1223 and
2064; to traverse (literally): -- come, depart, go (about,
{abroad}, everywhere, over, through, throughout), pass (by, over,
 through, throughout), pierce through, travel, walk through.[ql

  by 1330 # dierchomai {dee-er'-khom-ahee}; from 1223 and 2064;
to traverse (literally): -- come, depart, go (about, abroad,
everywhere, over, through, throughout), pass ({by}, over,
through, throughout), pierce through, travel, walk through.[ql

  come 1330 # dierchomai {dee-er'-khom-ahee}; from 1223 and 2064;
 to traverse (literally): -- {come}, depart, go (about, abroad,
everywhere, over, through, throughout), pass (by, over, through,
throughout), pierce through, travel, walk through.[ql

  depart 1330 # dierchomai {dee-er'-khom-ahee}; from 1223 and
2064; to traverse (literally): -- come, {depart}, go (about,
abroad, everywhere, over, through, throughout), pass (by, over,
through, throughout), pierce through, travel, walk through.[ql

  everywhere 1330 # dierchomai {dee-er'-khom-ahee}; from 1223
and 2064; to traverse (literally): -- come, depart, go (about,
abroad, {everywhere}, over, through, throughout), pass (by, over,
 through, throughout), pierce through, travel, walk through.[ql

  go 1330 # dierchomai {dee-er'-khom-ahee}; from 1223 and 2064;
to traverse (literally): -- come, depart, {go} (about, abroad,
everywhere, over, through, throughout), pass (by, over, through,
throughout), pierce through, travel, walk through.[ql

  over 1330 # dierchomai {dee-er'-khom-ahee}; from 1223 and 2064;
 to traverse (literally): -- come, depart, go (about, abroad,
everywhere, over, through, throughout), pass (by, {over},
through, throughout), pierce through, travel, walk through.[ql

  over 1330 # dierchomai {dee-er'-khom-ahee}; from 1223 and 2064;
 to traverse (literally): -- come, depart, go (about, abroad,
everywhere, {over}, through, throughout), pass (by, over,
through, throughout), pierce through, travel, walk through.[ql

  pass 1330 # dierchomai {dee-er'-khom-ahee}; from 1223 and 2064;
 to traverse (literally): -- come, depart, go (about, abroad,
everywhere, over, through, throughout), {pass} (by, over,
through, throughout), pierce through, travel, walk through.[ql

  pierce 1330 # dierchomai {dee-er'-khom-ahee}; from 1223 and
2064; to traverse (literally): -- come, depart, go (about,
abroad, everywhere, over, through, throughout), pass (by, over,
through, throughout), {pierce} through, travel, walk through.[ql

  through 1330 # dierchomai {dee-er'-khom-ahee}; from 1223 and
2064; to traverse (literally): -- come, depart, go (about,
abroad, everywhere, over, through, throughout), pass (by, over,
through, throughout), pierce through, travel, walk {through}.[ql

  through 1330 # dierchomai {dee-er'-khom-ahee}; from 1223 and
2064; to traverse (literally): -- come, depart, go (about,
abroad, everywhere, over, through, throughout), pass (by, over,
through, throughout), pierce {through}, travel, walk through.[ql

  through 1330 # dierchomai {dee-er'-khom-ahee}; from 1223 and
2064; to traverse (literally): -- come, depart, go (about,
abroad, everywhere, over, through, throughout), pass (by, over,
{through}, throughout), pierce through, travel, walk through.[ql

  through 1330 # dierchomai {dee-er'-khom-ahee}; from 1223 and
2064; to traverse (literally): -- come, depart, go (about,
abroad, everywhere, over, {through}, throughout), pass (by, over,
 through, throughout), pierce through, travel, walk through.[ql

  throughout 1330 # dierchomai {dee-er'-khom-ahee}; from 1223
and 2064; to traverse (literally): -- come, depart, go (about,
abroad, everywhere, over, through, throughout), pass (by, over,
through, {throughout}), pierce through, travel, walk through.[ql

  throughout 1330 # dierchomai {dee-er'-khom-ahee}; from 1223
and 2064; to traverse (literally): -- come, depart, go (about,
abroad, everywhere, over, through, {throughout}), pass (by, over,
 through, throughout), pierce through, travel, walk through.[ql

  travel 1330 # dierchomai {dee-er'-khom-ahee}; from 1223 and
2064; to traverse (literally): -- come, depart, go (about,
abroad, everywhere, over, through, throughout), pass (by, over,
through, throughout), pierce through, {travel}, walk through.[ql

  walk 1330 # dierchomai {dee-er'-khom-ahee}; from 1223 and 2064;
 to traverse (literally): -- come, depart, go (about, abroad,
everywhere, over, through, throughout), pass (by, over, through,
throughout), pierce through, travel, {walk} through.[ql
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